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February 8, 2021 
 
Kaitlin Piazza 
City of Allentown 
435 Hamilton St. 
Allentown, PA 18101 
Via email to: Kaitlin.piazza@allentownpa.gov  
 
 
RE: FFY2020 CLG Project Grant – Historic District Design Guidelines 
  Funding Release CLG2020_001_01 
 
 
Dear Kait, 
 
This letter is in response to your January 26, 2021 letter requesting an additional $1,910 in CLG 
grant funding to support revisions to the city’s historic district design guidelines. I am pleased to 
tell you that your request has been approved and the total grant award is now $23,910. The 
City’s minimum match obligation has also been increased to $2,390, bringing the total project 
budget to $26,300.  
 
Enclosed with this letter is the amended Funding Release for the project, which requires a 
signature from the Mayor. Please return the signed document via email to RA-PHCLG@pa.gov 
at your earliest convenience. The document will then be signed by PHMC’s Executive Director 
and you will receive a fully executed copy for your records. Please also note the amended 
Workplan and Budget, which reflects the revised grant award and match. 
 
You may proceed with the project as planned while this paperwork is being finalized. Please 
contact me at (215) 219-3824 or ckegerise@pa.gov with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cory Kegerise, AICP 
Community Preservation Coordinator, Eastern Region 
 
enclosures 
 
cc: Rhonda Johnson, PHMC 
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